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The state of Oregon needs to think of its citizens and the future of this state.  Any 

more taxes is reprehensible for any politician to force upon us.  Start making wise 

decisions that allow your constituents to thrive and prosper for the good of the state.  

The state of Oregon is going to fail miserably unless you get us back on the right 

track of fiscal responsibility  


